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Our Ref.: S/2023/JMT                        October 06, 2023 

 

BSE Limited                National Stock Exchange of India Limited   

1st Floor, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,            Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, Plot No. C/1, 

Dalal Street,                 Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 

Mumbai – 400 001               Mumbai – 400 051 

 

BSE Scrip code: 500620                                Trading Symbol - GESHIP 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Sub: Changes in Senior Management Personnel of the Company  

 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing 

Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we wish to inform you the 

change in senior management personnel of the Company on account of resignation of 

Mr. Anuj Garg, Joint Head – Research w.e.f. October 06, 2023.  

 

A copy of letter of resignation received from Mr. Anuj Garg is enclosed as ‘Annexure A’. 

 

You are requested to take note of the same. 

 

Thanking You, 

Yours faithfully, 

For The Great Eastern Shipping Company Limited  

 

 

Anand Punde 

Company Secretary 

anand_punde@greatship.com 

mailto:anand_punde@greatship.com
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For Internal Communication Only 

From: Anuj Garg <anuj_garg@greatship.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 4, 2023 3:56 PM 
To: Salil Raghavan <salil_raghavan@greatship.com> 
Cc: G Shivakumar <g_shivakumar@greatship.com> 
Subject: Letter of Resignation  
  

GESCO-Internal Document 

 
Dear Sir,  
  
Please accept this email as my formal resignation from Great Eastern Shipping.  
  
I am grateful for the immense support during my stint here & thank the company for all the learning experience.  
  
With regards to my last working day, I request getting relieved around the 2nd half of October.  
  
We can subsequently assess and decide the exact last working date once the transition and handover are complete.  
  
Best Regards 
Anuj Garg 

  

                           ANNEXURE A 
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